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Just a quick message to wish everyone a good half term! 

We will not be setting any work for next week because it is a holiday! You have all worked so hard this 

term you deserve a break from school work (parents and children!) so enjoy yourselves. 

For anyone who is interested, a virtual sports day has been organised in Gloucestershire to raise money 

for the NHS. They are suggesting that on Tuesday 26th May children do an activity in their garden or 

home! It can be as silly or as sporty as you like! If you do decide to join in, please send photographs in for 

our next newsletter. The link to donate is https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/gloucestershire-

county-council 

We need to let you know that with the school opening to more pupils from 1st June, the way we organise 

home learning will be a bit different. 

Years 2, 3, 4 and 5 will have learning set for their year group daily as normal – this will be emailed through 

and put on a year group padlet on the website. There will be an email address for you to send any 

queries. For the children of key workers in these year groups who are in school full time, your learning 

will be set and done at school. 

For Reception, Year 1 and Year 6 pupils who have chosen not to return to school from 1st June, you will be 

provided by email with a list of suggestions for home learning websites and resources. Further 

suggestions may be sent from time to time. You will be given an email address to contact with any 

queries or to send in any work you want to. 

Please note that most teachers will be back in school full time from 1st June, so it may be a different 

teacher helping with home learning and communicating with you. 

Look on the class padlets for more information. 

Happy holidays! 
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